


From: "Turner, Cheryl A CIV NAVSEA HQ, SEA 05" <cheryl.a.turner@navy.mil> 
To: "Steve Mehlman <smehlman@mrrinc.com> (smehlman@mrrinc.com)" 
<smehlman@mrrinc.com> 
Cc: "Ingle, Mark W CIV NAVSEA HQ, SEA 05" <mark.w.ingle@navy.mil>, "Castle, Howard E CIV 
NAVSEA, SEA 05" <howard.castle@navy.mil>, "megan.outlaw@exelisinc.com" 
<megan.outlaw@exelisinc.com>, "Buckley, KellyAnn - IS (KellyAnn.Buckley@exelisinc.com)" 
<KellyAnn.Buckley@exelisinc.com> 
Subject: Qualifying Two New Sizes Q-2015-019 MIL-A-22262B SharpShot Copper Slag 
abrasive Q-2015-019 
Date: February 2, 2015 at 10:35:54 AM MST 
 
Steve,  
 
NAVSEA does not require further analysis for various sizes for your QPL qualified "SharpShot" 
copper slag abrasive.     You can provide "SharpShot" in various sizes and there is no 
requirement that the sizes be listed on QPL-22262.     Let us know if you have any further 
questions.  
 
v/r  
 
Cheryl Turner, SEA 05S1  
QPL Program Manager  
Technical Standards Division  
(202)781-3734    
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